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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/18/00350/FUL - Land Off, 
Oak Lane, Bredon (Newland 
Homes Ltd). Planning 
Application Consultation - for 
two wheelchairs accessible / 
adaptable M4(2) bungalows 
with associated parking at 
land off Oak Lane, Bredon.  
PC objects to the proposal. 
 
W/18/00418/HP - The Pound, 
Westmancote, Bredon. Roof 
extension - to replace two 
existing lead flat roof dormers 
with tiled hipped roof dormers 
and tiled side cheeks. PC has 
made general comments. 

Date of Next Meetings:  

Monthly Meeting 

Monday 9
th
 April 

takes place in Bredon 

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

 

Annual Parish Meeting 

Monday 16
th
 April 

takes place in Bredon 

Village Hall at 7pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Grit Bins 

After the recent snowfall in the Parish, it was noted that some of the 
local pavements were slippery and dangerous.  
 
Therefore, we have agreed to purchase three salt bins and a tonne of 
salt, each bin holds 1/3 tonne.  
 
Over the next few meetings we will discuss the best locations for these 
bins. Obviously we cannot cover all pavements in the Parish, so will 
prioritise these bins on a number of factors i.e. access to public 
buildings. 

Road Closure in Bredon’s Norton 

Telephone Kiosks Update 

Temporary Closure Order: to close that part of U46203 Manor Lane, 
Bredon’s Norton from its junction with U46205 The Lane to its junction 
with U46206 Lampitt Lane in order to facilitate gas works by Wales & 
West Utilities . 

Exemptions: to permit access to any land or premises fronting the 
highway affected where there is no other form of access; and to allow 
the works to be undertaken. 

Alternative route: U46201 Manor Lane and vice versa. 

Anticipated duration: 2 days Commencing: 9 April 2018.  

The Parish Council has officially adopted three of our Parish telephone 
kiosks: Kinsham, Westmancote and Queensmead. We are in the 
process of adopting the last decommissioned telephone kiosk in 
Bredon’s Norton. Note : This kiosk in Bredon’s Norton is Grade 2 
listed. 
 
Once all four Telephone Kiosks have been adopted, we will initiate a 
Project regarding the restoration and future use of these kiosks. Ideas 
have included fitting defibrillators or using as a free library. 

Donation from filming 

You might have noticed some filming taking place around St Giles church towards the end of March. 
The Parish Council have received a £2,000 donation from the Television company for any 
inconvenience caused. 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk

